
The Milan Township Board of Trustees met for a Special Meeting on Monday, October 12, 2020 at 
12:00N in the Trustees’ Room of the Milan Township Hall.  Chair Trustee, Mr. Nickoli called the meeting 
to order, all rising to recite the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Roll Call by F.O. Rospert:  Mr. Shover-present and Mr. Frederick-present.  Mr. Nickoli-present. 
 
Others Present:  F.O. Zachary Rospert, and Admin. Shelley Knallay, and Maintenance Supervisor Matt 
Hudson were present.   
 
Mr. Nickoli stated the reason for the meeting being the use of CARES Act monies granted to Milan 
Township.  With three grants totaling $138,000, a detailed list of items such as upgrades, cleaning, etc 
for each Township building were discussed which are to be used for COVID-19 relief efforts for the 
Township.  A final allocation of funds list will presented at the next meeting on Wednesday, October 
21st, 2020. 

With no further business, Mr. Shover declared the meeting adjourned at 1:25p. 
 
 
__________________________________  _____________________________ 
Gerald Nickoli, Chairman    Zachary Rospert, Fiscal Officer 
 


